
MARCH 17

THE LEARNING ACADEMY

Cheers to a lucky St. Patrick's Day! May all your
wishes come true. May your day be filled with
laughter, joy, and the warmth of good company.

MARCH NEWSLETTER 2025

MS. DOMINIQUE AND MS. MALAYSHA
.THEY HAVE RECENTLY JOINED

THE TLA FAMILY. 

WESTERVILLE CITY SCHOOLS

SPRING BREAK
MARCH 24-28

DR SEUSS WEEK
MARCH 3-7

ST. PATRICKS
DAY

PLEASE CHECK YOUR CHILDS
CUBBIES TO MAKE SURE THEY
HAVE EXTRA WEATHER AND

SIZE APPROPRIATE CLOTHING

WE ARE CURRENTLY
WORKING ON THE SUMMER

PROGRAM ACTIVITIES.
COST AND SCHEDULE WILL

BE OUT SOON!





March 3-7


